
Year 2 Update – 12.7.24 

The children have been working hard this week consolidating everything they have been learning in Year 2.  They 

also enjoyed meeting their new teachers and seeing their Year 3 classrooms during transition day on Thursday.  

RE    

We have been finishing off our RE topic this week and also learning about lots of different saints and what they are 

patron of.    

Next week: we will be finishing off RE work in preparation for books being sent home.  

English 

This week the children have been writing postcards to their new teachers and also writing postcards to the children 

in Year 1 to tell them all about what it is like in Year 2.  

Next week: we will be completing some summer based English activities.  

Maths  

This week the children have been consolidating the column method for addition and subtraction. We have recapped 

exchanging and regrouping too.   

Next week: we will be completing some summer based maths activities  

Foundation Subjects – we will be completing all of the final pieces of work in our current units ready to send books 

home next week.   

Extra information: 

• Wednesday 17th July – Open Afternoon 3.30pm – 4.30pm  

• Thursday 18th July – Olympic mufti day, children can come to school wearing sporty clothes.  

• Friday 19th July – school finishes at 1.30pm  

• Please can all children bring in a bag to take home their year 2 books by Friday. 

• PE days this term are Wednesday and Friday for Lisbon and Monday and Wednesday for Padua. Please 

ensure as the weather is getting warmer children have a pair of red shorts in their PE kits. 

• Please ensure any uniform is named, as the weather is warmer children are taking off jumpers and not 

remembering where they put them.  

• Here are links to some online learning tools relevant for Year 2 children:  

1-minute maths app | White Rose Maths (whiteroseeducation.com) 

Hit the Button - Quick fire maths practise for 6-11 year olds (topmarks.co.uk) 

ictgames || html5 Home Page 

Thank you for all your support,   

Bella, Eleay and Aimie 

 

 

 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button
https://ictgames.com/mobilePage/


 

 

 

 

 

TAKE NOTICE, CONNECT, GIVE, BE ACTIVE   

 

Be kind to our Year 6 Leavers. Say something nice; give them a smile or friendly greeting; perhaps play a 

game with some of them. Pray for them as they begin a chapter in their lives. Wish them, well for the 

future.   

Weekly Misson 

 


